
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

Interested persons are hereby notified that pursuant to  

Cal. Government Code §1780 there is a vacancy on the  

 

MARINA COAST WATER DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

The MCWD Board is now accepting applications to fill the vacancy. 

The new appointee shall fill the balance of the unexpired term of 

office, at which point the seat will go to election in November 2016 

for a new term. 

 

In order to be qualified, you must be a resident of “Central 

Marina”.  All interested and qualified persons may submit 

applications to the Marina Coast Water District, located at 11 

Reservation Road, Marina, CA 93933-2099 

 

All applications may be submitted on or before January 28, 2016.  It 

is anticipated that all Applicants will be interviewed by the Board of 

Directors at its February 1, 2016 special meeting.  Any Applicant 

who is unable to attend the meeting should indicate so in his or her 

application. 

 

Telephone:  (831) 384-6131 

Website Address:  www.mcwd.org  
 

 
Pursuant to Cal. Gov’t Code §1780, this notice will be posted for at least 15 days prior to 

appointment in 3 or more conspicuous locations in the District.  

http://www.mcwd.org/

